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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

DA S 10" October 2017
T

Dear Parents
Visit to New Barn Field Centre — Bradford Peverell

I am pleased to tell you that I have arranged for the Year Three children to visit the
New Barn Field Centre on Thursday 9™ November 2017. This visit will assist them
in understanding the History curriculum on Celts and Romans.

Under the guidance of a qualified teacher, the children will explore the practicalities
of living in the past. The children will take part in lots of hands-on activities and
we are sure they will thoroughly enjoy themselves.

The cost of the day visit is £11.00 per child including travel by coach - we do
realise that this is an expensive trip, but we know how much the children will gain
from this visit and the quality of the teaching and activities. Please complete the
reply slip below and return direct to the school office with payment no later than
Friday 20™ October. We must have your permission for this visit.

As the day will be spent mainly outside, please send your child suitably dressed.
Warm (non-uniform) clothing (which will almost certainly get dirty), a waterproof
jacket and stout shoes. The children will also need a packed lunch and plenty to
drink. We will contact Chartwells and cancel any hot meals ordered on this day so
that you are not charged for them. Drop off and pick up times at St Mary’s are as
usual on this day.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

£.2 g

Miss Simmonds
Year 3 Class Teacher

IR
Year 3 Visit to New Barn Field Centre — Thursday 9" November 2017

I, the parent/guardian of .............................. ... in Year 3, give permission for my
child to take part in the visit to New Barn Field Centre on Thursday 9™ November, travelling by
coach.

I enclose my voluntary contribution of £11.00 [J

Signed ... Date ...........................
(Parent/Guardian)

Please Print..............
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